

Fynamore Community School

School Road Calne Wiltshire, SN11 9UG Telephone: 01249 810090

Email: office@fynamore.org.uk
Website: www.fynamore.org.uk
Twitter: fynamoresch.org

Headteacher: Ms Sarah Weber

Assistant Heads: Miss Heather Scullion and Mr Chris Light

HS/ky

14 January 2019

Dear Parent

Year 2 SATs Information – Monday, 11 February

SATs tests for Year 2 children will be happening in May. SATs are National Curriculum tests sat by all children in Year 2.

Parents are invited to attend an information evening on Monday, 11 February from 5:15 pm - 6:00 pm in Pine classroom. The school will explain what SATS tests involve, the type of things that the tests will cover and how to prepare and support the children. You will also have the opportunity to ask any questions that you might have.

We recognise that some parents may not be able to attend at this time. If this is the case please speak to your child's class teacher.

A crèche will be running if you require childcare in order to attend the meeting.

We would like, where possible, for parents to consent on line via SCOPAY.

Once you have logged into SCOPAY, please click on *View*. This will open up a pop up box. Click on either 1 or 2 for the number of adults and click on crèche if you require this facility.

If you experience any issues with SCOPAY, please contact the school office. If online access is not possible, please collect a permission slip from the school office.

Yours sincerely

Miss Scullion & Miss Mannings Year 2 Teachers









